PUBLIC NOTICE 
GREENLAWN WATER DISTRICT

2024 BUDGET WORKSHOP 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Commissioners of the Greenlawn Water District hereby schedules a budget workshop to be held by said Board at the Greenlawn Water District office, 45 Railroad St., Greenlawn, NY, at 8:30 a.m. on Friday, August 11, 2023.

All persons interested will be given an opportunity to present written and oral comments at said public hearing.


Board of Water Commissioners

Greenlawn Water District
